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2021 Performances & Spring Concert

While the current pandemic has curtailed our regular rehearsals and other 
activities, the Paradise Coastmen are alive and well and looking forward to 
resuming normal activities as soon as the CDC and our Governor give us the 
go-ahead.

Gray Poehler
VP Marketing

Dear Patrons



You should know that the chorus members are rehearsing each week, virtually via ZOOM, in 
preparation for our annual show. Also, we are prepared to honor all existing public and private 
performance requests, contingent upon CDC guidelines for public gatherings.

Needless to say, Covid-19 has upended both your and our normal routines. We all miss the weekly 
fellowship and fun of singing together as a group. It has not, however, dampened our enthusiasm. We 
remain optimistic that "this too shall pass" and we can all resume normal activities in the near future.

In the meantime, we continue to cope as best we can, wash our hands, wear our face masks, avoid 
large crowds, and keep a song in our hearts.

46th annual Spring Concert is scheduled for March 19 & 20, 2021. 

Curt Wood

If you want to sing in pandemic
No need to be academic
Just study the words and sing like the birds
And you'll end this bad epidemic

Recipe For A Cure.



Want to
hear some

chords?

qwertyuiop[]\
All singers are welcome, and we mean ALL.

No need to read music. We provide 
training tracks and many other tools.

Come sing with us using a tool that lets us sing 
remotely at the same time & hear each other.

Miss
singing?

We use a free software tool called JAMULUS. 

Try singing Barbershop harmony; it is great fun.

jvetowich@gmail.com
Jerry 917-873-1489


